
Distributed from the ISPFS List-serve on 1/31/2012 

Subject:  Free Training Opportunity--Synthetic Drugs in Idaho 

ISPFS has a very beneficial, well done, and quick web-based training opportunity for you.  Synthetic 

Drugs in Idaho--specifically for law enforcement officers is being offered on Thursday, March 1, 2012.  

The first session will be 12-1 Mountain Time and the second will be 12:15-1:15 Pacific Time.  Doing it this 

way will allow us to catch most everyone on their lunch break.  We are having many questions come 

from private citizens all over the state about the law enforcement response to these issues and we 

would like to get this information out to every law enforcement officer in Idaho.  This is the third time 

we are offering this training and it has gotten better every time.  Some of the instruction is about 

enforcement trends, some about the Idaho law, and some about the substances themselves.   

 

You are getting this email because we think the best way to accomplish this education is through the 

DRE officers and through the agency training officers.  We know that a number of you in this email list fit 

in these categories.  If you would like to register for this course, please contact Jared Olsen.  Jared can 

be emailed at jared.olson@post.idaho.gov 


